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Wednesday 03 May 2023 

 

Staff Changes – May 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you that Mr Everett, a long serving and dedicated member of the 
Kingsnorth Family has decided that it is the right time for him to take the next step in 
his professional career and move on from Kingsnorth School. 

 

Mr Everett has been at the centre of our school community for many years and I am 
sure you will join us in thanking him for keeping both the children and school site safe 
over this time. We are also grateful for his hard work in establishing Outdoor Learning 
in our curriculum. 

 

We are currently recruiting in order to find a suitable replacement. We are thankful that 
we can rely on the support and hard work of Mr Clifton-Dey in the interim to manage 
the school site. This will ensure that the school will continue to run smoothly and 
efficiently. 

 

We are sure that you would like to offer your warmest support to Mr Everett as he 
comes to the end of his time with the Kingsnorth family and moves on to his new 
position at a local school. His last day with us will be Tuesday 16th May. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Iain Witts 

Executive Headteacher 

 


